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THIS WEEI 
A Newsletter for faculty, administration and staff at Coastal Carolina College 

VOL. 1, NO. 16 USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE OCTOBER 22, 1979 

C.A.R. CONTINUES 

Computer Assisted Registration (C.A.R.) for Spring,. 1980 
continues through October 30th. Faculty members are asked 
to encourage all students to participate in C.A.R. Any questions 
about registration should be directed to Lindy Smith in Ad­
missions. 

BUSINESS CLUB SPONSORS 
HALWWEEN DINNER & DISCO 

The Business Club is planning a Halloween Dinner & Disco to be 

held at the College Center on Saturday night, October 27, 
from 7 :00 pm until approximately 1 :00 am. Gary James will 
be providing the entertainment. 

While costumes will be optional, the club is urging as many 
people as possible to dress for the occasion. 

FACULTY/STAFF ADMINISTRATION 
SOCIAL OUTING 

The next faculty/staff,administration social outing will be 
on November 9, 1979 at Chuck's Steak House, located on 
Highway 17 north of Myrtle Beach. Complete dinners range 
from S7.25 and up. Cocktails may be had from 6:30 through­
out the rest of the evening at the price of two for one as long 
as w_e remain in our designated section of the restaurant. Please 
contact Jim Branham at Ext. 162 or Jane Hansen at Ext. 113 
no later than Wednesday, November 7, indicating the number 
in your party. 

BWOD DRIVE ON OCT. 25TH 

ALPHA PHI OMEGA is hosting its Sixth Bi-Annual Blood Drive 
on· Thursday, October 25th from 10 AM - 3 PM in the College 
Center. The drive is sponsored by the American Red Cross and 
all faculty, staff and students are encouraged to participate. 

EDUCATION CONFERENCE 

Coastal Carolina's School of Education and Woodland Park 
AFB School will be hosting a conference for teachers and 
instructional leadei:s October 24, 25, and 26 at Myrtle Beach 
Air Force Base. Educators from North Carolina, Georgia, 
and South Carolina will be present for the conference. While 
attending the conference professors from UNC-Greensboro 
and instructional specialists from surrounding states will tour 
the School of Education and the Coastal Carolina Teaching 
Center schools at Lakewood Elementary, Woodland Park, 
and Conway High School. 

FALL II REGISTRATION 

Fall II registration will be held on October 25 and 26 in the 
Admissions Office from 9:00 A.M. - 6:00 P.M. Please let all 
of your night classes know of this s:xtended time period. 

COASTAL OFFERS VARIETY 
OF NON-CREDIT SUBJECTS 

Where can you learn how to improve your bridge game? Where 
can your children attend dance classes? Where can you learn how 
to conserve energy in your home or develop a fine hand at water 
color painting? The answer: at Coastal Carolina College--through 
the college's Continuing Education program, The program offers 
residents and faculty members an opportunity to learn spe­
cialized skills from experts in non-credit classes which meet on 
weekends, in the afternoon or during the evening. 

"We have a real varity of subjects for people who want to 
acquire a new skill or perfect one they already possess," ex­
plains Director of Continuing Education Dr. Marshall Parker. 

Parker says registration for the continuing education courses 
is scheduled for Thursday and Friday, October 25-26, 10:00 am-
4:00 pm, although anyone may register for a course by calling 
the Office of Continuing Education before October 25. Parker 
says his office will provide information and a schedule of non­
credit courses upon request. 

GRAD STUDENTS CAN REGISTER 
EARLY AT USC-COASTAL 

Graduate students at USC Coastal Carolina College can register 
early for the spring semester. The University of South Carolina, 
which administers the graduate program at Coastal, will use 
computer registration to help avoid student lines and to handle 
admission problems for the spring semester. 

Early registration for the spring semester of graduate school at 
USC Coastal Carolina College continues through Nov. 1, 
from 3-5 PM at the Coastal campus, Graduate students can 
make appointments for early registration and course advisement 
by calling 448-1481 or 347-3161. 

FALL II BEGINS 

Students who were unable to enter USC-Coastal Carolina College 
when the regular fall semester began last month and students 
who are unable to attend daytime classes now have an oppor­
tunity to attend evening classes in a part time eight-week pro­
gram which provides full time credit for coursework. The pro­
gram allows students to attend two eight-week evening sessions 
each semester, taking two courses during each session. At 
semester's end, the students who successfully complete the 
courses receive full credit for four courses, although they only 
participated in two courses at a time. The program is offered 
in the evening at Myrtle Beach Air Force Base and at the George­
town Education Center as well as the Coastal campus Oct. 29th­
Dec. 20th. 

Registration for the Fall II evening program will be held on 
Thursday and Friday, October 25 and 26, 10 AM-4 PM, at 
the Georgetown Education Center, at Myrtle Beach Air Force 
Base or at Coastal Carolina College. Courses offered in the pro­
gram range from Business to Archaeology and a full schedule 
is available from the Office of Continuing Education. 
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